RLE:

Subject:

Buildin

your financial
uture

Lept Enterprises [ne.
Letter of reference

To whom it may concern,

Lepi Enterpeses e, secenitly completed constroction renovations for sar new baanch
office located at 905 Zane Steeet (the former Buckeye Supply bulldingl. Lepi performed
all of the wark ina profegsionsl bigh quality manner. Lepi completed the praject on tme
and within budget, even with a very aggresave schedule. They seamlessly coonfinated
with pur architecs, Ieremy Davis fram Brian Addis LLC, to complete a beaatiful fscility
theit wee are very satisfied with,

We highly recommend Lepi Entesprises Inc. for any construction project you may be

consienng

Please feel o (o call me al T40-853-1009, il you have sy qussisoms.

Bincerely,
el 2
ichael King

The Dhio Educatiesal Credis Union
P05 Zame SU. 130 Flood = Lanesville, Olido 4370
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